
From: Steven Azan  
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 9:23 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Stop the 41 story KDA Plan at Yonge/Bernard! 

 Hi 

We have lived in Richmond Hill since 1988 

These massive towers totally do not reflect the neighborhood we live in which is Westbrook 

 The traffic down the side streets will disrupt the quiet neighborhood we live in  

 Also why does it need to be one of the tallest buildings in the area and not the height of the one on Yonge and 
Silverwood  

 This will just pear down on all the homes 

 Not acceptable  

Thanks  

Steven Azan  
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